Hello,

While there is an increase in energy demands, we are fortunate that we also have the benefit of
technology that allows us to be more efficient. We cannot resort to less effective strategies for
energy delivery. We must demand the best for our state, and consider all options that provide us
with sustainable, more efficient technologies. Please support Senate Bill 0952, to ensure that we
have the best options for our state.

Thank you,

Whitney Miller
Maryland Resident



